
Don't raise the state pension age: 68 is too late! 

Petition to Mel Stride MP, Secretary of State for Work and Pensions 
             

The government may raise the state pension age for millions of workers aged 44 to 52. 
 

Why should workers be made to pay for the mistakes of this government?  Decades of bad choices by politicians 
have left us with an economy which does not work for workers. Our life expectancy is no longer rising, our NHS 
has been cut to the bone, our work doesn't pay, and our workplace pensions have been raided. 
 

Meanwhile the profits of the UK’s largest companies are now 89 per cent higher than before the pandemic.  
There is enough wealth in society to pay a generous State Pension, from the age of 65. 
 

Scan and return to Retired.Members@unitetheunion.org  
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